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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200316025
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
“Dear FOI officer, I should like to request the following information: Between the 1st January 2015 and 31st December 2019, how many Disciplinary Investigations were conducted for Assault and/or Unnecessary Use of Force and Unprofessional Conduct with their outcomes (was a Disciplinary Hearing held and if so what was the outcome) covering all ranks/grades working in any of HMP/YOI Portland, HMP Guys Marsh and HMP The Verne.”
Your email has been handled as a request under the FOIA.

I can confirm MoJ holds the information you have requested on the number of disciplinary investigations and its outcome covering HMP Portland, Guys Marsh and The Verne. I have extracted in the enclosed excel table, the total number of incidents in the 3 establishments broken by assault/unreasonable use of force against a prisoner, assault on staff and unprofessional conduct covering the period from January 2015 and December 2019.

The overwhelming majority of prison staff are dedicated, hardworking and honest. Robust procedures are in place to ensure the small minority that engage in inappropriate behaviour are dealt with appropriately. 
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